
Registry Outreach and Retention Roundtable 
Members are Invited to: 

Increase mastery and knowledge of the Arizona Early Childhood 
Workforce Registry by Inspiring fellow Early Childhood Educators 

to use the registry to its fullest potential and Motivate others to 
complete profiles in the Registry system. 

Join us for an information session! 
March 31, 2022, 1:30pm– 2:30pm

To learn more use this link: 

asu.zoom.us/j/81061820057

ROARR is comprised of a network of early 
childhood professionals in Arizona who 
share their knowledge of the system and 
provide feedback on the Arizona Early 
Childhood Workforce Registry. 
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